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 Reading: During reading this week, we learned a new poem called “The Little 
Turtle”. We had Ms. Quick’s class join us for several of our Daily 5 rotations and 
they also went to Ms. Quick’s room as well.  
 

Writing:  The students didn’t get a chance to write in their journals much this 
week. We did have some cut-up sentence activities that the students had fun with. 
They enjoyed putting the words together like a puzzle to figure out the correct 
sentence. Next week, we are going to start writing hard-to-write ideas. 
  

Math:  We continued working on our ordinal numbers. Thank you for helping your 
child with their homework! The ordinal numbers can be tricky for some students. 
We reviewed our chapter on Thursday and took the test today. On Monday, we 
begin numbers beyond 10. 
 

PALS Testing: The class should be done with testing this afternoon. I am proud 
with how the students handled changing classrooms and trying their best. I look 
forward to sharing the data the PALS test has provided on your child at our next 
conference. 

 

Pumpkins: 
This upcoming week, the students 
are going to look at the life cycle of 
a pumpkin and even observe their 
very own pumpkin! 
 

Scholastic Book Order: 
I sent home the October 
Scholastic Book Orders on 
Tuesday. If you would like to 
order, please turn them in by 
October 22nd. More information 
about ordering was attached to the 
catalogs. 
 

No School on Friday, 
October 24

th
!!! 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
October 17th – Homecoming 
Game 
October 24th – No School 
October 31st - Halloween Costume                                 

  Parade 
 

Theme for Next Week: 
 Pumpkins 

 Letter Cc 
 Sight Word Review: “That” 

 

Be sure to bookmark our 
classroom website: 

http://cfkruegerkindergarten.weebly.com 

 

Have a great weekend! 


